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Application for The Gold Plate Award 

                                                                           
The new food licensing year is upon us. The Gold Plate Award is an acknowledgement given by the 

Huron County Public Health to food services that have excellent food safety practices. This award 

will be given annually and will be based on the facility’s performance throughout the current 

licensing year. This is a voluntary program and each facility must apply each year to be considered.  

Applications must be turned in by March 15th. Awards will be given out at the end of the licensing 

year. Any facility that receives the award will receive a certificate that can be displayed in their food 

establishment and will be acknowledged on our website, as a Gold Plate Award winner. 

 

For more information on eligibility or scoring, see our brochure or visit us at 

www.huroncohealth.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: _______________                      Business Name:         

Mailing Address (for certificate):           

Phone Number:     Email Address:         

Have you had any administrative actions taken against the license in the past 2 years? ____Yes  ___No 

Have you been associated with a food borne outbreak within the past two years? ___Yes  ___No 

Thank You for Applying and Good Luck! 
Revised 02/14/2022 

Please fill out this application and return to: 
 Huron County Public Health 

Attn: Environmental Public Health 

28 Executive Drive 
Norwalk, OH 44857 

 

 


